
October 2024

Thomas Tobin
Founding Member
Center for Teaching, Learning, and Mentoring
University of Wisconsin-Madison

Dear Tom:

Thanks again for your keynote presentation, “Secrets of Universal Design for Learning for 
Community and Technical Colleges” at NISOD’s Fall Virtual Conference. Your knowledge and 
passion for the subject was apparent to everyone in attendance, and the way you engaged the 
audience—even in a virtual environment—was exceptional. One attendee summed it up nicely:

This was one of the best keynote speakers (virtual or in person) ever for me. I am glad I 
was fortunate enough to be a part of his presentation!

It was wonderful to meet you, and I look forward to our paths crossing again in the future.

Best wishes,

Sheryl Powell, MA
Interim Executive Director

NISOD | The University of Texas at Austin | 1912 Speedway, D5600, Austin, TX 78712-1607


